
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 
Let us remember those who are 

sick and housebound in our Parish 

today! 
 

Clonskeagh Parish Mass Times are as follows:  
•10am Monday to Friday (11am on Bank Holidays) will be celebrated in St. Joseph’s 

 (Except Funerals & Holy Days) 
•10.30am Sunday  
************************************************************************************* 

Parish Office  
Parish Office Mon, Wed & Fri - 9.30am – 12noon.  

Parish Office Email: clonskeaghparish@gmail.com 
Sacristy/Parish Office Telephone: 01 2837948   Website: www.clonskeaghparish.ie 
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Mass Intentions For This Week 
 

Sunday – Frank & Kitty Phelan (A) 
 
                  Áine O’Rahilly (A) 
                               
Monday – Michael Dunne (RD) 
 

Tuesday – Eileen Roche (RD) 

 

Wednesday – Reggie Cheavers (RD) 

 

Thursday – Kathleen Twomey (RD) 

 

Friday – Winnie Quinlan (A)  

 

 
 

We also prayerfully remember all those who are  

Recently Deceased and whose Anniversaries 

 occur at this time.  
“May all our faithfully departed rest in peace. Amen.” 

 

 
 

Last Weekend Collections 

1st Coll. (The support of Priests) €400 

2nd Coll. (Share) €450 

House to House (Incl. S/O) €670 

Thank you for your continued support. 

******************** 
 

 
 

 

 
The children from St. Kilian’s D.S. 

celebrated their 1st Holy Communion 

on Saturday, 6 May.  We congratulate 

them on this very special occasion and 

will keep them in our prayers. We 

thank the teachers and staff of St. 

Kilian’s D.S. for all their work in 

preparing the children for this special 

celebration.  

May all their preparations produce a 
rich harvest in the children’s lives. 

 

A Few Words from Fr Joe………………. 

I was just popping into Supervalu in Blackrock when I heard someone call out my name, Fr Joeeeeeee. 

From the tone of her greeting I knew it was someone who was surprised, delighted and joyful to see 

me! I turned to see the smiling faces of two ladies who had been wonderful parishioner in a former 

parish. These ladies, older cousins of a priest friend of mine, had become close to me but I hadn’t seen 

them since before Covid. So, we sat on a bench and had the chat. They were in great form. Needless to 

say, as in every encounter like this, I had to ask ‘and what brings you over here?’  Well they were only 

delighted to launch into the reason for their trip. A grandnephew’s son is for First Communion at the 

end of May and they are invited. Now all they needed was a new outfit, so shopping for something 

suitable was their quest. Then they had to tell me all about the little lad, his dad and mum, who else was 

coming, what church it is in, the time it’s at and of course where they are going afterwards. And if that 

wasn’t enough they wanted to know the best place to get a suitable card, prayer book and one of those 

little hard plastic case with the see-through top, and a lovely rosary inside. Their joy and excitement in 

being a part of this familiar family ritual was clear, they were so honoured to be asked and putting huge 

energy and love into being prepared.  

 

Just before heading to Supervalu I had been at a practice for Confirmation. Not only were the 

candidates happy and excited but their teachers were so invested in liturgy going well. They had 

prepared superb art work, booklet and now were walking through every step of the Mass and ensuring 

that each and every student would participate to the best of their ability. I was so impressed with them 

and all the other teachers and school staff that I’ve worked with during the past month, we are truly 

blessed with our teachers and can’t thank them enough.  

 

Communion and Confirmation liturgies are packed with people like my two friends. When families 

come to the church for these special days everyone is shining the light of their love on the younger 

member of their family, they are so proud and happy. I imagine the young person gets a sense of this, 

that their special day is a real family occasion. They possibly don’t love being fussed over, but 

pampered and spoilt for a day is good for everyone.  

 

Now all we need is the sun to shine and hopefully everyone who comes to celebrate a sacrament here 

will be uplifted and have their faith renewed. 

 

 

 

Rosary at the Grotto 

 
On Friday, 19th May, the Feast of Our 

Lady of Lourdes, the Rosary will be 

recited at the Grotto, St. Patrick Doyle 

Rd./Columbanus Avenue, near the 

Windy Arbour Luas stop at 3pm. 

(Weather permitting.)    

Everybody is cordially invited to join 

us on this special feast of Our Lady.   
 

(Arranged by the Legion of Mary) 
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